
LMTC Minutes from Board Meeting October 21, 2021 
**************************************************************************************************************


Present at meeting:  Denise Stefanson, Ernie Kovacs, Chet Snyder, Greg 
Houska, Frank Riolo, Jamie Lawson, Kaye Listug, Lynne Carry, Dan Emmerson, 
Kathy Emmerson and Kathy Culver by proxy.

Minutes from 9/16/21 were read and approved.


Leagues: Lynne reports that we have 2 newly formed WTT teams at this time. 
The “Over the Hill” gang has been playing at ECCTA and not calling in for courts 
at this time.

Treasurer Kathy Culver by proxy reports that the club is in good financial health 
and guest passes have increased with a $10 per court use fee.

Membership:  Frank announced that we have 6 new memberships since last 
month for a total of 429 memberships.  The club has 65 more memberships than 
last year at this time.  And the courts are all being used most of the day.

Chet reports that the Sun Shade benches are on delivery from Florida and 
should arrive by October, 27th.  They’ll be assembled by Corey at 2 per day.  
The short fencing at court break will be removed to accommodate the benches.  
Jamie has volunteered to  remove and paint the other court side benches once 
the new benches are installed.  Chet has decided to cancel the original order for 
new water fountains since they haven’t arrived yet.  He has found another local 
company to order them from, and we should expect them soon.

A club social event has been planned for February 2022 with more details to 
follow.  A Yonex demonstration day and team event is planned for May 2022.

Dan reports that time allotments for all courts need to accommodate both 
singles and doubles games as per club scheduling policy.  Courts are very busy 
these days and time allotment can’t be changed.

The “Whites and Woods” tournament was successful with a full slate of players.


Meeting adjourned at 1:25 pm.


Respectfully submitted,

Lynne Carry

Secretary 


